
18 June, 2018

Mayor and Council, District of West Vancouver

RE: OCP Public Hearing on 18 June 2018 

Dear Mayor and Council,

HUB Cycling is a charitable organization working to get more people cycling, more often and making cycling 
safer and better through education, action and events. More cycling reduces greenhouse gas emissions, 
relieves traffic congestion and means healthier, happier and more connected communities.

Referring to our 10 March letter of support to you concerning the draft Official Community Plan, we are very 
pleased to see several of our suggestions regarding section 2.4 Mobility and Circulation, have been included in
the updated version that will be presented at a public hearing on 18 June. These include addressing identified 
gaps in the cycling network, protected bike lanes, and expanding wayfinding signage along with parking and 
related destination infrastructure for cyclists.

We hope that you will approve the OCP and we look forward to working with the District in support of 
strengthening the District's centres and corridors through local area plans.

Yours truly,

Tony Valente, Peter Scholefield
Chair, HUB North Shore Vice-Chair, HUB North Shore
HUB: Your Cycling Connection 1288 Esquimalt Avenue
northshore@bikehub.ca West Vancouver, BC, V7T 1K3

hpscholefield@telus.net
604-913-9090
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